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RFA: Gas Prices Would Be Higher Without Ethanol
Renewable Fuels Association’s Geoff Cooper Explains Why
The latest average cost for a gallon of gas nationwide, as reported by AAA, is $3.88, but it would already be $4.00 a gallon without ten percent ethanol. 
According to the Renewable Fuels Association (RFA), based on current market conditions and federal renewable fuels policy, 10 percent ethanol blends (E10) are keeping gasoline prices $0.12 per gallon cheaper than they otherwise would be.
In this edition of “The Ethanol Report” podcast, RFA Association Vice President of Research and Analysis Geoff Cooper explains the math behind that calculation and how the 45 cent per gallon tax credit creates additional savings at the pump for consumers.
Ethanol Report on Gas Prices 7:20
The interview is conducted by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
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